PC Committee

From: Larry J <larry_janik@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 1:10 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Save Keawakapu

Please do not designate the gravel lot next to the Maui Oceanfront hotel for exclusive hotel and restaurant parking.

| have been living and working on Maui for 25 years, and parking in this gravel lot since | got here.

Parking for this great beach is very limited already. Closing this lot to the public would mean a lot of regulars could not
go to this beach, no where to park.

Please consider designating more parking on the other side of kihei road across from the gravel lot.

Thank you,

Larry Janik

UHMC Instructor.



